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October 19, 2021 
 
 
Graeme Means, P.E. 
High Mesa Consulting Group 
6010-B Midway Park Blvd NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87109 
 
Re: Los Altos Park Renovation – Phase I, K20D037 
 
Dear Mr. Means, 
 
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 09/01/2021, the Grading & 
Drainage Plans are not approved for Building Permit and Grading Permit.  The following 
comments need to be addressed for approval of the above referenced project: 
 

1. Provide an overall grading and drainage plan. 
2. Clearly label 1st flush volume ponds including the volume for each ponding area.  

There appears more landscaping areas where can be used for 1st flush volume.  See 
attached markup plans in red. 

3. Provide calculations for inlets and storm drain pipes.  A separate overall storm drain 
system plan would be helpful. 

4. Under the drainage notes there is reference to a 48” RCP extending across Eubank.  
On Sheet CG111 calls out a 54” RCP. 

5. Sheet CG501 was referenced for sidewalk culvert detail.  Please provide details. 
6. Provide details for the connections into NMDOT inlets.  NMDOT approval and 

permitting will be required for the work within NMDOT’s right-of-way. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3999 or e-mail sbiazar@cabq.gov 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Shahab Biazar, P.E., CFM 
City Engineer, Planning Dept. 
Development and Review Services 
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